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comradery of the NETR tours makes it presence 
known upon arrival. Our nickel era tours are not 
about specific years or makes of cars. Cars on 
our tours range from 1912-1932 and we do not 
discriminate between pre-1916 and post 1915.  It 
is about people who drive these important auto-
mobiles and getting together for fellowship to 
share their interest in all collectible automobiles, 
but mostly the nickel era earlier cars through the 
early thirties. This is an opportunity to enjoy an 
drive your pride and joy on a multi-day tour  
with other enthusiasts  among interesting sur-
roundings and points of interest.  
The spring weather of Central California was 
mild with some mixed misty days; and the plush 
green color and flowers bursting forth from the 
recent winter rains made touring very pleasant in 
the Gold Country. The past several yearly NETR 

tours have brought out more and more people 
who like to tour together with their older cars 
whether they are pre-1916 or post 1915 to 1932. 
The NETR just completed its tenth tour, with a  
diverse mixture of brass and nickel cars. The 

Dennis and Mary Hood, Sequim, Washington with their 
nickel 1914 Cadillac touring. Frequent attendees of NETR 
Tours.and tour leader for OPNET 2018. 

Dave and Donna White , Arcata, CA  with their 1928 Pierce Ar-
row 7 pass touring and  Bill Ramsden, Minden NV- with his very 
blue  1919  Pierce Arrow Touring. 

Parking lineup at Preston Castle in Ione, CA 

Alan Campbell, Bell Canyon, CA , sets the example of not  
making  a mess in the parking lot as he uses a large plastic 
sheet under his car as he meticulously maintains his mag-
nifiicent 1923 Rolls Royce Silver Ghost. He and Victoria 
drove the Rolls to the tour from home. 

Ed and Maureen Krantz, Emerald Hills, CA -1930 Whip-
pet Roadster. After blowing a head gasket, Ed repaired the 
car in the parking lot at the hotel and finished the tour. 
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